
School Admissions
schooladmissions@eastriding.gov.uk
01482 392100

ttiimmee ttoo ssttaarrtt sscchhooooll
If your child was born between

1 September 2019 and 31 August 2020
and you live in East Riding you should apply now for a 

school place to start infant or primary school from September 
2024

Apply for a school place by no later than 15 January 2024 at
www.eastriding.gov.uk/apply-for-a-school-place

Applications can be made on smartphones, tablets or desktops by registering 
an email address and completing the online form on our Citizen Portal. 
Application information and advice is available in our Guide for Parents. 

The benefits of applying online include an email with the results on
National Offer Day - 16 April 2024.

If you can’t apply online, you can ask for an application form from the School 
Admissions team and return it to County Hall, Beverley or to any East Riding 

Customer Service Centre by 15 January.


